
Robison Elementary School 
2745 E. 18th St. 

Tucson, AZ  85716 
(520)232-7800

“

July 30,2024 

Dear Robison Roadrunner Families, 
Welcome to the new school year!  
Teachers and staff have been working hard this week in preparation for our Meet & 
Greet that will be tomorrow, WEDNESDAY, JULY 31 from 1:00-2:00pm at Robison 
Elementary. 

Please come into the front office where you will be greeted by our wonderful office staff, 
Kathy and Stephanie, as well as several other support staff who will be directing you on 
where to go to find out which teacher your child will have this year. 
We can't wait to see you and have you meet your child's teacher. This will be an 
informal time where you can see your child's classroom, meet the teacher, and ask 
questions you may have for this upcoming school year. 

First day of school will be Thursday, August 1. Please bring your child to school around 
8am for a free breakfast-we stop serving breakfast at 8:20. If you want to walk your child 
to class Thursday and Friday, please do not enter the classrooms, but drop him/her off 
near the classroom door and proceed to our parent room, classroom 5 in the main 
building, if you want or need to stay a little longer. 

Please find attached a copy of the Parent Student Handbook that will outline 
expectations and procedures. Please feel free to email me or call the office 
520-232-7800 with any questions you may have. 

I am looking forward to a great school year with you all! 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Shawn Blair Lohn 
Robison Principal 

shawn.blairlohn@tusd1.org

